
 The Village of Stronghurst Board met for a scheduled meeting on June 3, 2024. Present 

at roll call were Trustees Mike Bohnenkamp, Mike Swisher, Amanda VanArsdale, Paige 

Torrance, and Janice Smith. Trustee Nathan Harden was absent. Mayor Brendan Schaley 

was present. The employee present was Brittany Smith.  Village Attorney Mariah 

Wallace was absent. The guest present were Shirley Linder, Janet Bohnenkamp, Randy 

Jarvis, and Dave Knutstrom. 

 

Mayor Schaley called the meeting to order at 5:07 p.m. 

 

Mike B. made a motion to approve the minutes as presented for the May Board 

Meeting. The motion was 2nd by Amanda. It passed unanimously. Mike B. made a 

motion to approve payment of the bills, Janice 2nd the motion. It passed unanimously. 

Financial statements were presented for May. Mike B. made a motion to approve the 

financials, Janice 2nd the motion. It passed unanimously.   

 

Guests: Janet Bohnenkamp wanted to inform the board and community of the church’s 

having an event at the park on June 30th. They will also be honoring all ambulance, 

police, and firemen.  

 

Water Superintendent Report: Ronnie has the new nitrogen system going with the 

assistance from Doug from Benton & Associates. Water levels are remaining steady for 

the time being, and they have installed several new meters around town.  

 

Police Report:  Arb was absent. 

 

Zoning Report: Next meeting will be July 17th, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.  

 

Old Business: The board approved to have the guys do sidewalks repair at the corner of 

Main and Broadway by Fishers Food Center and any others that need attention.  

 

New Business:  Mayor Schaley presented the annual account for 2023/2024. Mike B. 

made a motion to approve the annual account, Amanda 2nd the motion. The motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

Trustees Report: Nothing to report 



 

Mayor/Clerk/Lawyer Report:  Nothing to report.  

 

 Executive Session:  No Executive Session 

 

Mike S. made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Janice 2nd the motion. The meeting 

adjourned at 5:20 pm.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,                                                                             

 Brittany Smith – Village Clerk/Treas.                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                                                                              
  
 

 

 

 

  


